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Calendars available online:       
     www.pridedisposal.com 

  Click on the Schedules button 

on the homepage. Other    

features include: 

• Weather related updates  

• Up-to-date recycling info 

• Holiday collection           

information 

• Blog 

Online Bill Pay 

  Pay your bill online using a 

debit/credit card and/or sign 

up for paperless billing. 

  It is easy & free to use. Look 

for your unique ID number to 

register (printed on your    

invoice). 

Connect with Pride        
Disposal via social media 

  We have holiday collection   
reminders, recycling tips, 
event updates, bad weather 
collection information, and 
other fun and helpful         
customer information. Please 
connect with us on these 
sites! 

 

         Twitter 
     Username: 
    PrideDisposal 

 

 

www.facebook.com/
PrideDisposal 

 

     Instagram 
     Username: 
    PrideDisposal 
 

 

Holiday Pick up Schedule 
The only holidays that our drivers do not work are Christmas Day and New Years 
Day. During those weeks, when the holiday falls on a weekday, pick up will be      
delayed from the holiday through the end of the week. This year the holidays fall on 
a Monday so all collection days are impacted. See below for info on schedules for 
the Christmas and New Years holidays this year: 

There is no delay in collection the week of Thanksgiving. 
 

2024 collection calendars available online after Dec. 31, 2023. 
The online calendar lookup on our website will be updated with 
2024 calendars after December 31, 2023. Scan the QR code to go 
directly to our online calendar lookup.  

If you prefer to have a calendar sent to you, please contact our   
office and we would be happy to mail or email one to you. We mail 
out calendars by request only.  

 

 

Christmas Tree Recycling 
If you would like to have your Christmas tree collected 
and you have yard debris service, you can put your tree 
in your yard debris cart on your scheduled yard debris 
day. Place the tree inside your yard debris cart (or in 
place of your cart) and it will be picked up no charge. If 
you put your tree out in addition to your yard debris cart 
there is an extra fee. If you do not have yard debris   
service, please call our office to make arrangements for 
the tree to be removed.  

All trees over 5’ must be cut in half. If the tree is over 4’ 
wide, it also needs to be cut down.  

All lights, ornaments, etc. must be removed. Wreaths 
are accepted if all wire framing and decorations are   
removed. Flocked trees are not accepted as yard debris 
but can be picked up as garbage.  

If you’re having a non-profit organization pick up your 
tree, please do not schedule that pick up on your Pride 
Disposal pick up day to avoid any confusion. 



Pride’s Recycling Depot 
We accept many items at our depot that you can recycle curbside, as well as additional 
items that are not recyclable curbside. We accept residential quantities, if you have       
commercial quantities, please contact us prior to your arrival.  

See below for a list of harder to recycle items that we accept, some items for a charge.  

Note: This list is subject to change, for the most up to date information please visit our 
website, or contact our office.  

• Film plastics 

• #1 PET Clamshell plastics—must be clear and hinged on one side. 

• Styrofoam—$5/carload at our depot. Agilyx in Tigard accepts for free. 

• Televisions, computers, and laptops—includes towers, keyboards, mice, printers, ink 
cartridges 

• Miscellaneous electronics—some charges apply depending on the item. 

• Appliances—some appliances have a charge, contact us for details. 

• Fluorescent light bulbs—compact bulbs: $1.00/each, tubes over 4’: $1.00/each, tubes 
4’ or less $.50/each. 

 

Pride Recycling Depot 

13980 SW Tualatin Sherwood Rd. Sherwood, OR 97140 

Hours of operation:  

Monday through Friday, 8am to 12pm, 1pm to 4:30pm.  

We are closed 12pm—1pm for lunch. 
 

 

Bagging your garbage is important! 
 

Please remember to bag your garbage  
before placing items in your garbage cart 
and close all bags securely. Lately there 
have been more customers not properly      
bagging and securely tying those bags. 
Bagging your garbage helps keep material 
from blowing around and creating litter 
during the collection process (especially on 
windy days). The loose garbage can also 
create a safety hazard for our drivers. 

 Help us to keep your neighborhoods 
clean by bagging your garbage and sealing 
the bag tightly before placing the bags in 
your garbage cart. 

 

 


